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NEWS RELEASE 

For immediate release 

 

Montrose mayor pro tem appointed as CML Policy Committee chair 
 

Sept. 8, 2021 – Denver - City of Montrose Mayor Pro Tem Dave Frank was selected by CML 
Executive Board President Kathi Meyer, Steamboat Springs councilmember, to chair the 
Colorado Municipal League’s Policy Committee. The term begins immediately and lasts 
through June 2022. 
 
Frank said, " I am very honored to serve this important committee as chair, and look forward to 
working more closely with the outstanding staff at CML." 
 
With over 125 members, both elected officials and staff, representing municipalities and 
municipal professionals around the state, the CML Policy Committee is the primary policy-
making body for the League. Position recommendations  on issues and legislation taken by 
the Policy Committee are sent to the CML Board, which will set CML’s legislative agenda and 
official League positions. The Policy Committee is also responsible for recommending 
changes to the annual policy statement, which are voted on by the full membership each year 
at the Annual Business Meeting. 
 
The 2021-22 CML Policy Statement can be viewed at https://bit.ly/21-22Policy. 
 
A photo of Mayor Pro Tem Frank is available on request. 
 
CML is a nonprofit, nonpartisan organization established in 1923 and represents the interests of 
270 cities and towns. For more information on the Colorado Municipal League, please visit 
www.cml.org or call 303-831-6411.   
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